
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Nursery Newsletter   
“Luceat lux Vestra” 

 

Issue: Autumn 2020 

Welcome to Nursery’s Newsletter! 

Welcome back! It’s lovely to see the new 

children settled and enjoying Nursery 

life. This half term the children will be 

learning all about ‘Farms and Farm 

Animals’. We have many exciting ideas 

planned over the coming weeks! 

The children have already had fun 

drawing and creating pictures of farm 

animals and playing in our Farmyard Role 

Play area,  

During our Maths and Number time 

sessions the children have been taking 

part in a range of activities to develop 

their number skills and shape knowledge. 

The children have enjoyed creating shape 

collage pictures. They have learned the 

names of shapes and completing shape 

jigsaw puzzles. The have also enjoyed 

sorting counters into colour categories as 

well as counting them.  

To develop physical skills this half term 

the children will be having music and 

movement lessons. The children will be 

learning different ways of moving and 

balancing. They will be practising these 

skills to gain confidence.  

The children have enjoyed collecting 

leaves in the playground to create collage 

pictures, they also used some of the 

leaves to paint and print. The children 

created some wonderful pictures.  

 

Miss Grimshaw 

Reminders & Upcoming events 

Remembrance Day- 9th November  

Be Healthy Day- 13th November 

Children in Need- 13th November- Non-

uniform please remember to make a 

donation.  

Please can you bring in a pair of wellies 

for your child to wear for outdoor 

play. These will be kept in school for 

playing outside in the rain.  

 

Thank You.  

  

 

Achievements 

Well done to all the 

new children for 

settling into the 

Nursery Class! 

 

 

 

 

 


